
 
 

        CHECK THE LOST & FOUND.  Please write names in all outerwear so it can be returned to you.  Thank you!    
 

Los Altos Brethren School 
Newsletter – February, 2015 

 

Dear Parents, 

 Honestly! Can we talk?  Here we are at the 

beginning of 2015 but yet for school we are half way 

through and have “climbed to the top of the hill!” The 

rest of the year will seem like a sled ride to the 

bottom! There’s so much going on we all better “put 

on our seatbelts and hold on!” 

 “Thank you” to those who attended 

‘Safeguarding Your Child’s Heart and Mind’ last week.  

It was our pleasure to share the heart and history of 

LABS with you.  We know you will enjoy the  $25 

voucher for registration when re-enrollment starts 

soon.  

 Lately, we have been enjoying some great 

chapels!  If you are interested, drop by on a Friday 

morning at 9:30 and start your day with some great 

music and a short message.  OH! Yes, that’s right 

after the COFFEE HOUSE!  

See you at Coffee and Chapel!  

 

EARLY DISMISSAL, TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 3. 

Grades K-6 are dismissed at 1:50pm. 

Day care begins at 2:05pm. 

 

Kindergarten Parent Information Meetings 
Wednesday, February 5, at 9:00am or 7:00pm.   

Please plan on attending if have an incoming 

kindergartner.  Also, please be sure and let other 

interested families know. 
 

PSG Meetings 

              7-8pm in the 2nd Grade classroom 

 Monday, Feb 2 

 Monday, Mar 2 

Free childcare is available. 

All parents are welcome & encouraged to participate. 

 

LABS SPEECH MEET 

In class speeches will be the week of Feb. 17.  Two 

finalists will be chosen in each category from each 

class. Finalists will represent their classroom at the 

School Speech Meet.  The School Speech Meet will 

be held March 4. 

 

 
 

Spiritual Truth for February… 

Salvation is by grace and not works. 
 

Ephesians 2:8-9 
“8For by grace you have been saved through faith, 

and that not of yourselves; it is the gift of God, 9 not 
of works, lest anyone should boast. 

 

Character Trait: Honesty 
 

Preschool and Kindergarten Applications… 

Applications are now being accepted for 2015-2016.    

For Kindergarten, children must be 5 years old on or 

before September 1st.  Kindergarten applications are 

available in the elementary office. 
 

 
Valentine’s Class Parties for Grades K-6, 

Thursday, February 12th.  Each classroom will be 

celebrating Valentine’s Day with a party.  Children 

may bring valentines for their own classmates, as well 

as friends in other classes.  All valentines will be 

given out at designated times.  While giving “token” 

candy with cards is acceptable, please do not permit 

your child to bring extra candy or gifts for special 

friends on that day.  Any remembrance other than a 

card/token candy needs to be exchanged away from 

school.  Thank you for your support and cooperation.  

“Valentine” themed shirts may be worn on this special 

day. 

 

Los Altos Brethren Elementary Fundraiser 

APPLEBEE’S, Lakewood Mall 

February 19
th

, 11am – 9pm 


